
Registration
January 18-28th

K4
K4 Registration is Tuesday, January 18th - 
Friday, January 28th. If you are interested in 
registering your child for our half day 
K4 program for the 2022-2023 school 
year, online registration will be available
live on our website, www.glendale.k12.wi.us
starting January 18th.

Registration will take approximately 20-25 minutes. 
Before you start your registration, please have the following:

• Your child’s immunization records.

• Proof of residency consisting of two items: 

• A deed, tax bill, or rental agreement in the parent’s name 

• A utility bill showing the parent as the service purchaser. 

• Your child’s certified birth certificate.
You may bring in a copy for us to verify your child’s birthdate, 
or email a copy to Zena Perez, Parkway school secretary, 
at zena.perez@glendale.k12.wi.us. (We will not keep a 
copy of your child’s birth certificate on file).

If you are unable to complete registration online, 
we will have computers set up at Parkway on 
Tuesday, February 1st from 10:00am-2:00pm.

We will continue to send out information to our 
K4 families in the coming months. Stay tuned! 
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